March 6 is NEW Cut-off Date for International Travelers

Needing to Self-Isolate

A message from PGME
March 21, 2020

The SHA gave notice last night (10.30 PM) that the date in effect for mandatory 14-day self-
isolation upon return from international travel is now changed: it is March 06.

This means that any resident returning from international travel on or after March 06 needs
to self-isolate for 14 days.

This change in policy will have implications for the weekend call currently in progress and for
the next two weeks day-time coverage and after hours call. These changes must
be implemented today for us to be compliant with this direction from SHA.

This will unfortunately disrupt schedules, and some residents would already have been on the
wards/other clinical settings and in public domain, but the new date of March 06 is in

effect and we must comply. We thank you for your cooperation and understanding that we
must all work together in these uncertain times when things change very quickly.

If you have questions, please discuss with your Program Directors or contact PGME. If you have
guestions about your specific self-isolation or testing needs, please contact 811.
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